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Open House Information

On May 22nd, we will be hosting an Open House for incoming Gr. 1 students, from 4 until 6.
Teachers will be at the school to meet with parents to learn about their child. If you have a
child in kindergarten or know of someone who does, make sure to save the date! More
information will be coming out next week!

We will be hosting an Open House for students in Grades 6 and 9 to help them transition
into the next grade on May 22nd. Students in Grade 6 will be invited to hear about Junior
High from 6:30 to 7:15 and students in Grade 9 will start at 7:30 to 8:30.

Night of the Arts

Thank you to all community members and parents who attended our Night of the Arts on
April 30th. There was lots of excitement among our students and everyone who attended.

We were happy to honour four different groups who have supported our Band program
financially: Battle River Community Foundation, Hay Lakes Area Regional Recreation Board,
Hay Lakes Society for Youth Development, and the Camrose and District Family Thrift Shop.

A big thank you as well to Rona Camrose for their donation of paint for our Art program.

Pow Wow - May 16th

On May 16th, students with permission will travel to Ecole Camrose Composite High School
in the afternoon to learn about and observe a Pow Wow. There is no cost for students, and
transportation to and from ECCHS will be provided. Students must have their permission
forms completed to be able to attend.

Please note that this is an outdoor event, and in the case of inclement weather, we as a
school may not be able to attend.

Band Trip

We are very excited for our upcoming Band trip on Thursday and Friday of next week.
Students will be leaving from the school at 8:15 on Thursday so students need to be at the
school by 7:45.
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Field Trip Forms

We have multiple upcoming events for students on our calendar. For many of these events,
permission forms must be completed and any fees that may be associated with them need
to be paid. When filling out forms, make sure that you are “Checking out” as this is the final
step in the process. Need help? Contact the office!

Here is a look at next week’s events:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Grade 9 Junior/Senior Junior/Senior
Provincial Band Trip Band Trip
Achievement P ¢
Test OWWOW a
ELA Part A ECCHS

Upcoming events:
- May 13th - Grade 9 English Language Arts Provincial Achievement Test - Part A

- May 16th to 18th - Junior and Senior High Band Trip

- May 20th - Victoria Day - No School

- May 22nd - Open House

- May 29th-31st - Grade 6 Ranch Camp Trip

- May 31st - Grade 12 Celebration - 4:30 pm in the school gym.

Check out the last month’s Newsletter here.
Have a great weekend everyone!

Mr. MacKenzie-Principal
Ms. Koleba - Assistant Principal

Follow us on Instagram!
Our school has created a new Instagram account.

Search Hay Lakes School and follow us to keep up to
date.


https://www.smore.com/n/c7b3g

